
Important Notice Regarding Your Credit 

Card Security Code 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We are writing to inform you about a potential concern regarding the security code associated 

with your credit card ending in ****[last four digits]. 

For your security, we recommend that you take the following steps immediately: 

• Review your recent transactions for any unauthorized charges. 

• Change your online banking password. 

• Contact customer service at [Customer Service Number] if you identify any suspicious 

activity. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We 

appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


